04-Jul-2016

Elizabeth Kerr

Dear Ms Kerr,

Official information request for CEO SPEECH SOUTH DUNEDIN

I refer to your official information request dated 27-June-2016 for "a full copy of DCC Chief Executive Sue Bidrose's speech and overhead slides presented to the public meeting hosted by the South Dunedin Action Group on 20 June at Nations Church, King Edward St."

The information you have requested is available on our website at: http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/__data/assets/pdf_file/0015/550140/SC220011551 6062812500.pdf

If you wish to discuss this further with us, please feel free to contact the chief executive and request an appointment.

Yours sincerely

Arlene Goss Governance Support Officer